
 

Generator Operational, at 

Last! 
 

Final inspections and 

approvals for operating our 

new generator have been 

completed, and the unit 

has been up and “running” 

since early September—

with hopes that we won’t 

need to be using it (weather 

permitting!).  

Thanks to Water Chair Rick 

Barrett for overcoming the 

numerous obstacles for 

obtaining and installing this 

natural gas-powered 

generator so we will be 

assured of a continuous 

water supply regardless of 

future power failures. 

  

****** 

  

Our Clubhouse Is Newly 

Painted 

  

Robert Edgar, Clubhouse 

Maintenance, reports that 

the Clubhouse exterior has 

been newly painted.   
  

****** 

 

Grounds Maintenance 

 

Joan Haynsworth thanks 

Ken Heiden for refurbishing 

the children’s playground 

equipment and George 

Kuchler for repairing the 

light on the flagpole. Your 

help is greatly appreciated! 
  

****** 

 

Board Requests Property 

Surveys 

 

The Board requests all 

Missing Robert Plum 
  

The Community extends 

heartfelt condolences to 

Gail Chalfant on the loss of 

Robert, who died suddenly 

on August 13th. A 

memorial service was held 

in Morristown at the St. 

Peter’s Episcopal Church 

and many residents 

attended.  The shock of 

his sudden departure is 

still being felt in the 

community, and especially 

by Gail. Please keep her in 

your thoughts.   
  

  

****** 

  

Party  Ideas and 

Volunteers Needed! 

  

Our new Country Club 

Social Chair Wendy 

Hamilton has created a 

new email for Country club 

and Community 

announcements. Please 

email her at  

mklcountryclub@gmail.co

m or call her at 539-1029 

to suggest or volunteer for 

an event at the Clubhouse.  

Joining a committee with 

neighbors is an enjoyable 

way to get to know each 

other and appreciate the 

benefits of our 

Community.  

  

  

****** 

  

New Addresses for Former 

Neighbors 

Rose Wrigley has 

relocated to be near her 

Welcome, New Neighbors! 

  

The former Jones 

residence on Primrose 

Trail is now the home of 

Kara Bosi and Nicholas 

Stires.  Welcome to the 

Lake, neighbors!  

 

****** 

  

MKL Web Site 

  

Check the Web site for 

photos of recent parties, 

plus other  updated Lake 

information.  Log on using 

the following link and 

passwords: 

  

 

www.mountkemblelake.or

g 

  

Login: mklresident  

Password: 425 

  

New webmaster Barbara 

Coe is working on keeping 

the Web site up-to-date! 

Thanks to Terry Dwyer for 

his many years operating 

our community Web site! 

  

****** 

  

Dues Schedule Reminder 

 

Payment was due by 

October 1, 2014.  The next 

payment will be due 

January 1.  Please pay on 

time to save late fees—and 

undue stress to our 

Treasurer! 

  

Email 

mkltreasurer@gmail.com 

Contact Barbara Coe if 

you have an item to 

contribute to the 

Newsletter or Web site: 

973-425-4088 or e-mail:  

waffcoe@aol.com 
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